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Dear Parents, 

 
 

We are pleased to inform you that a celebration for the Prophet Mohammed's Birthday will be 
held on Thursday, 28th September 2023 from 9:00am to 11:00 a.m. at the school. The event is 
open to all AJI- KG1, KG2, and AJB KG2 students along with their teachers. 

 

The children will be able to participate in various activities such as singing and dancing. We will 
also have a donation bank on-site where you can donate to support the people of Libya and 
Morocco after the natural disasters they have experienced. Additionally, we will be accepting 
donations of food, blankets, brand new clothes, and toys. 
 

On this day, students may dress freely and are encouraged to share healthy food and goody bags 
with their friends. 

 
 

Please note that the celebration is only for students and their teachers. 

 
 

We hope that our students will enjoy this special event! 
 
 
 
 
AJS Administration 

 
 

 
 


